

The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, N.W.

₩ Washington, D.C. 20036

Telephone (202) 387-5200

Alfred B. Willcox, Executive Director

March 31, 1987

Dear Section Treasurer:

Enclosed is a check covering the annual MAA payment to your Section. We hope that this payment will help you in arranging to support your Section's activities this year.

The payment represents \$100 plus \$20 for each 100 Section members or fraction thereof. The membership of your Section on January 1, 1987 was 462.

Sincerely,

A. B. Willcox

Executive Director

Enclosure